
MINUTES OF ZEN CENTER 
Meeting of November 20, 1965 

Meeting called to order ~t L0:20. 

Fresent: Reverend Suzuki 

Trustees: J ean Ross, Bill Kwong , Bob Gove, f'a t Herreshoff 

Members: Claud Dahlenberg , Tim Burkett, Linda radou, Jennie 
Campbell, Ralph 'Nire, Trudy Dixon, Norman 3teigelmeyer, 
Mel . , Daniel Moore, Douglas Duke, Dick Baker & Bister 

Minutes of last meeting read and approved. 

Old Business 

Dick Baker reported that advertizements in KPFA f clder had brought increased 
attendance. Dr. Duke reported same f or Peninsula area. The latter aJlX)inted 
to look into further advertizing possibilities. 

Treasurer's report : $369. received, $479. expended; assets on hand, #2479.13. 
Also $275- in fund for Rev. Katagiri 1 s family's arrival; agreed to add $25.00 
to make even $300 . Treasurer t o give amount to Rev. Katagiri. 

On matter of drums and bells, Rev, • .:. Suzuki advised that drum would cost about 
$370. 00 with $30.00 additional shipping cost. It was decided . that this would 
be a suitable occasion for drawing on the Hazel Paget Memorial Fund, and auth­
orization was given to purchase dn~. 

In regard to revising main hall for zazen purposes, Rev. SuzuKi reported that 
basic revis ion would be needed; Die~ Baker urged s tudent participation to 
reduce costs . 

New Business 

It ~as decided next Sesshin wo~ld be December 11, next business meeting Dec.18 

Matter of increase in our financial contribution toward each priest ~as 
brought up; decis ion t o ~;os tpone until .following meeting . 

Ways and means of raising needed money discus sed: decision to post signs on 
bulletin board, one in regard to Sesshin contributions, and one permanent one 
to be posted by Treasurer. Also decis ion to have t raditional p late not passed 
but at door on Sundays. 

With regard to Professor Masunaga., who is ,,.orking on t ranslat i on of .Shobo Genz 
it >';as sugges t ed by Rev. .Suzuki t hat we s end $20. 00 per month i n support of 
the translator, .vho in turn will send a lecture ( i n English) each month. So 
voted. 

Trudy Dixon a s ked a pprova l that all library books be recalled a s of January 
for inventory pQrposes. Recall approved. 

There being no furtner bus ine ss, the meeting was adjourned. 
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